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Christmas Spirit Week was full of holiday spirit! 

 

Dec. 20, 2019  

 

It was a busy week filled with lots of holiday cheer!  Congratulations to our December Cyclone of the Month 

recipients who were recognized at our December Spirit Assembly.  Thank you to all Cilaire families for your 

support over this busy month.  Our hearts here at Cilaire are full!  

 

Items to Note:  

 

NLPS News – 2020-2021 Registration Information below.   

 

The Week Ahead: January 2020 

 

Mon. 6 Early Dismissal 1:22pm                                    

Tues. 7 Popcorn Sale, $2.25 
Peewee Boys Volleyball @ Home 
Peewee Girls Volleyball @ Departure Bay 

Wed. 8 Bantam Boys Volleyball Bye 

Thurs. 9 Bantam Girls Volleyball @ Pauline Haarer 

Fri. 10  

  

      On behalf of the staff at Cilaire, we wish you and your families a safe and happy holiday! 

Sincerely, Carie Wood        

carie.wood@sd68.bc.ca           

 

              

 

Looking Ahead 

Jan. 15 – PAC 7pm 

Feb. 7 – Progress Reports Home 

Feb. 17 – Family Day, no school 

Feb. 24 & 25 – Prod D Days, no school 

March 16 – March 27 – Spring Break 

March 30 – Back to school after spring break 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Coloring Contest Winners! 
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